
 

 

 

 

 

April 4 2025

Four Corners Subdivision & Taconic Hills/  

Stone Ridge Subdivision Irrigation Schedule 

 

We are implementing an irrigation schedule for 2025.  Similar to past irrigation schedules, home owners 

will be able to irrigate their properties based upon location and schedule.  The back side of this letter 

includes an irrigation schedule and map.  Irrigation usage will need to follow the schedule until further 

notice.  If you need clarification about when you should be irrigating please contact the Water and Sewer 

Department at (845) 223-5114.  This is the same schedule we implemented for 2024.  Residences may 

top off pools, power wash exteriors, and water flowers, as needed, and are not restricted to their assigned 

irrigation days. 

We will be posting neighborhood signs clarifying the irrigation schedule for the first few weeks.  The 

irrigation schedule will stay in effect unless another irrigation ban is needed.  The irrigation schedule will 

remain in effect whether the neighborhood signs are installed or not.  We are hopeful that residences will 

follow the irrigation schedule and signs will not need to remain posted.  However, should residences not 

abide by the irrigation schedule, we will re-post signs.  Please, be aware that properties that are 

performing irrigation on non-scheduled days will be charged with a non-compliance penalty and may 

need to seek irrigation permitting from the Town Building Department. 

We thank you for your continued cooperation.   

 

Town of East Fishkill Water & Sewer Department 

Town of East Fishkill 
Sewer and Water Department 

330 Route 376, Hopewell Junction, New York 12533 
Telephone 845-223-5114 


